
Dear Community Members, 

We are writing to inform you about the upcoming bug control measures that will be implemented 

in our community to ensure the health and safety of all residents. 

Details of the Bug Control Measures: 

• Date of Treatment: [Insert Date] 

• Time: [Insert Time] 

• Areas Affected: [Insert Areas] 

These measures will include the use of environmentally friendly pesticides to target common 

pests such as ants, mosquitoes, and cockroaches. The safety of our residents is our utmost 

priority, and all procedures will comply with local regulations. 

Important Safety Tips: 

• Stay indoors during the treatment period. 

• Keep windows and doors closed. 

• Avoid contact with treated areas until the treatment has dried. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to us at [Insert Contact 

Information]. Thank you for your cooperation and understanding as we work to maintain a pest-

free community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Community Association/Organization Name] 


